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SERVICE ADVISORY
NO.: 22075 Rev A

TO: GPSMAP 96/96C/195 Owners and Operators
DATE: August 22, 2022
SUBJECT: Discontinued Navigation Databases

 ______________________________________________
PRODUCTS AFFECTED
Garmin GPSMAP 96, GPSMAP 96C, and GPSMAP 195 products are affected.

ISSUE
The Navigation Database will be discontinued after Cycle 2211 (effective Nov. 3, 2022).  
We sincerely regret discontinuing service or support on any Garmin product. Refer to www.garmin.com for 
product replacement considerations. 
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